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M EMO  

To: Regional Planning Panel Secretariat 

From: Development Planner - Jonathan Ford 

File: DA/1692/2019 

PPSHCC-21 

Date: 14 July 2020 

Subject: Correction of Assessment Report - Car Parking - DA/1692/2019 - 36 Laycock 
Street Carey Bay 

 

Please be advised the Council Assessment Report for DA/1692/2019 / PPSHCC-21 contains a 
numerical error in regard to the car parking provision under Section 48 of SEPP (HSPD) on pages 5 
and 11.  

Where the report stipulates 53 basement spaces are provided, it should read 51 basement spaces 
are provided.  

This change has no substantive impact on the assessment as the car parking provision still complies 
with relevant requirements. 

Jonathan Ford 
Development Planner 


